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Dear parents and carers,

We trust that you and your child have had a successful start to the term and look forward to celebrating many successes with you over the coming academic year. We are particularly proud of the continued development of the school being reflected in our Class of 2024 results achieved in the summer and know that this is just the beginning of our renewed academic success story. We know that the time we have spent developing our curriculum, assessment and reporting is contributing to seeing our children succeed to their potential. 
To build on this and further accelerate our progress, the Education Learning Trust will be holding an additional INSET day on 19th December 2025. On this day, our schools will be closed to all pupils. School will reopen as published in our term dates on Tuesday 6 January 2026.
This additional INSET day has been allocated to support important work towards a national programme with SSAT. This process forms part of our continued commitment to curriculum excellence and high-quality teaching and learning. The time will provide staff with valuable time to focus on curriculum refinement and evidence-informed practices that will strengthen classroom delivery and further drive improved outcomes for all children.  Information on how to find out about the SSAT program can be found at the end of this letter. 
As part of ELT’s wider priorities, we continue to invest in developing its people and supporting staff wellbeing, recognising that a well-supported and highly-skilled workforce is essential to delivering the best possible education for our pupils.
We appreciate your understanding and ongoing support as we take this step forward in our journey of improvement.
A reminder to our families that our term dates are published on our school website: https://thekingswayschool.com/parents/term-dates and key term dates for your child’s year group can be found here: https://thekingswayschool.com/parents/our-calendar.

Yours faithfully,
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Mrs Anna Fowler 
Headteacher
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I am proud to participate in the
Embedding Formative Assessment

programme.

The EFA programme Emb;;;;;
supports schools and staff ;‘;;':s"s‘::"':nt
to achieve better student Its proven,
outcomes. "
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The Kingsway School
Foxland Road, Gatley, Cheadle, SK8 4QX

0161428 7706

office@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk
www.kingsway.stockport.sch.uk
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OPPORTUNITY Education Learning Trust.

Registered address: Hawthorn Road, Gatley, Cheadle, Cheshire, SK8 4NB. °
A charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales.
(Company number: 09142319)





